
Jan. 2 - Classes resume
Jan. 12 - Popcorn Friday
Jan. 15 - No School
Jan. 17  - Hunger Heroes
Distribution
Jan. 22 - No School
Jan. 31 - Crazy Hair Day
Feb. 9 - Early release
(12:30pm) & Popcorn
Friday
Feb. 13 - The Family
Jaguar Den
Feb. 21 - Hunger Heroes
Distribution
Feb. 23 - No School
Feb. 28 - Twin Day
Feb. 29 - Parent/Teacher
Conferences

As we head into winter break, we’d
like to take some time to wish you all
a Happy Holiday Season. We are so

proud of our Jackson students and all
the hard work they’ve put in so far
this year. We hope you enjoy some
extra time together and cannot wait

to see what 2024 has in store!  

Happy Holidays
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News 

Jackson Elementary School
1306 S Ridge Rd

(920) 492-2620



The holidays can be stressful, so take time to
care for yourself. Here are some easy tips to
make your holiday season bright and stress-free:
Make modifications to holiday traditions. Don't
forget the power of "no." Plan ahead. Talk about
your feelings. Take time for self-care. If you need
help finding a mental health provider, you can
always call #CareSolace 24/7/365 at 888-515-
0595. This resource is available to GBAPS
families at no cost. Care Solace will connect you
with providers accepting all medical insurance,
including Medicaid, Medicare, and sliding scale
options for those without insurance. All
information entered on the Care Solace tool is
confidential and securely stored. Learn more
about this resource: https://ow.ly/UsZ550Qfi9N

Watch the District
Facebook page for
communication
about upcoming
Community
Enrichment courses.
Classes such as
make and take
crafts, learning a
new skill or language
and self-care
support will be
offered this session.
Registrationm for
classes will open on
January 3, 2024.

Intra-District transfer provides the opportunity for students to attend a Green
Bay Area Public school outside of their attendance area boundary. Intra-District
transfer approval is not guaranteed, but is based on space availability at the
preferred school, grade and program. Your student must meet any prerequisites
for participation in the preferred program or school. As a reminder,
transportation is not provided for students to intra-district transfer to another
school. Parents are responsible for transportation. 

If you have any questions about the Intra-District Transfer process or whether
or not your student needs to apply, please see our Frequently Asked Questions

or contact Central Registration at 920-448-2001 or cr@gbaps.org.
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